

## Catholic Schools Office Diocese of Broken Bay

Caroline Chisholm Centre Building 2, 423 Pennant Hills Road Pennant Hills NSW 2120 PO Box 967, Pennant Hills NSW 1715 Phone: (02) 9847 0000

Fax: (02) 9847 0001 Email: mail@dbb.catholic.edu.au Web: www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au

28th February, 2012

Professor Alan Hayes
Director,
Australian Institute of Family Studies
Level 20, 485 La Trobe Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Professor,

Re: Growing Up in Australia: The longitudinal Study of Australian Children

With regard to your letter of 19<sup>th</sup> January requesting an extension to conduct waves 5 to 8 of the above longitudinal study in schools in our diocese, I am pleased to advise that permission is granted. However, it will be up to the Principal of each school to decide whether they wish to participate. The privacy of the school and the students is also to be protected.

I wish you continued success with this project.

Sincerely,

Dr Tony Bracken Assistant Director School Improvement